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Nelson V. Ketchup C. P. a 
Certified Public Accountant, 

ROOM 20  VANDERBILT BUILDING

132 Nassau Street,
Room #208.

MEMBER OF P. O. BOX 151.
INSTITUTE OF ACCOUNTS, N. Y.
Nat. soc. Cert. pub. Accts., N. Y.
N. Y. State Soc. of cert. Pub. Accts. New York, December 23rd, 1897.

Mr.Henry A.Niles, C.P.A.,

50 Broadway, New York.

Dear Sir:-

I desire to call a meeting of the Membership Committee 
of the National Society of Certified Public Accountants at Room #208 
Vanderbilt Building, 132 Nassau Street, at 4 P.M. on Monday,Dec.27th.

It is important that a full meeting should be held as we 
desire to act on two applications for membership that were left over 
from the last meeting of the Committee, and the Board of Governors 
meet on Tuesday, Dec.28th, to act thereon.

Yours truly,

  ___

Chairman.
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